Book Tokens will be placed in
your child's drawer on
Monday the 19th February.

It's never too early to find a love for
books and stories. Feeding our
childrens' imaginations is incredibly
rewarding and utterly facinating when
you discover what they can come up
with.

The children can dress up as their favorite character to celebrate World Book Day on
Wednesday the 28th Feb, Thursday the 29th of Feb or Friday the 1st of March.




